
 

 

Pensby High School 
Irby Road, Heswall, Wirral.   
CH61 6XN 
 
T 0151 342 0570 
F 0151 342 0571 
E schooloffice@psf.wirral.sch.uk 
www.pensbyhighschool.org 
      
Headteacher: Mr K Flanagan 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
19 July 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
This is just a very brief note to let you know that we have produced schedules for expected homework and 
that these are going to be placed onto the school website.  These are purposefully simply in their nature and 
design, but should allow you to see expectations, patterns and a broad sense of timings across multiple 
years.  These will change periodically as plans for teaching and learning are reviewed.  Equally, these are 
activities beyond the classroom, the learning journeys identify the broad pattern of topics within a subject 
and give an indication of each individual topic is assessment within a subject.  Both the learning journey and 
the homework plan can be found here: https://www.pensbyhighschool.org/about-us/curriculum/subjects-
learning-journeys/. 
 
I hope this allows for you to see the path of learning, including homework and this way, we as parents can 
start conversations around our children's learning from the shared structures. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr K Flanagan  
Headteacher 
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